
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

 

To:   Leaders of Lambda State  
From:  Mary Jane Sterling, Communications and Publicity Committee, Chair 
Re:   LAMBDA	
  STATE	
  SURVEY	
  OF	
  PUBLISHED	
  AUTHORS	
  

August, 2017 
 

Dear Chapter President: 

Each year we recognize our shining star members who have had articles or poems published in the Delta 
Kappa Gamma Bulletin or in other journals. If one of your chapter members has had an article published 
since April 2017, we would appreciate you taking a few minutes to complete this information and return the 
form to Mary Jane Sterling, Communications and Publicity Chair, by March 1, 2018.  Return by March 1 to 
Mary Jane Sterling at commpubl.lambda.ilstate@gmail.com 

 

Name of Chapter President____________________________________________ 

Chapter Name______________________________________________________ 

 

Individuals in your chapter who have been published in either the Delta Kappa Gamma Bulletin or another 
publication: 

 

Name of Member  Name of Article  Where Published--Provide date and 
         Journal name 

_________________  _________________  ______________________________ 

_________________  _________________  ______________________________ 

_________________  _________________  ______________________________ 

_________________  _________________  ______________________________	
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